

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

☎ 01908 608380 | Most office@heronshawschool.co.uk

Staffing changes

Dear parents and carers of Pandas class,

As you will be aware, we are part of Inspiring Futures Through Learning, a large Trust. As such, there are always opportunities for experienced members of staff to support other schools in our trust. From January, Mrs Langford will be supporting another of our Trust schools on a regular basis. In order for her to continue to lead on SEND at Heronshaw and support our children and families to the best of her ability, Mrs Langford will no longer be teaching in Pandas class.

From January, Miss Molly Rogers will be teaching in Pandas class on Mondays and Tuesday mornings. Mrs Thompson will continue to teach on Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays. Mrs Langford will continue to support the planning and assessment of the class and will still be available for parents on the days that she is in school to keep consistency for the children and yourselves. Please be assured that the children already know Miss Rogers well as she has been a member of the Heronshaw team since the Summer and that Mrs Langford and Mrs Zastron will be supporting and overseeing the Pandas. This is initially until February half term.

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Langford or myself.

Kind regards

Kouttram
Kirsty Outtram

Head of School

